Dr. Leslie Silverman
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Dr. Silverman:

Transmitted herewith for the use of the Committee are copies of the following:

Letter of transmittal dated August 17, 1960, with report from Curtiss-Wright Corporation describing proposed procedures relating to shutdown of the Quehanna reactor for one year.

Sincerely yours,

Eber R. Price
Assistant Director
Division of Licensing
and Regulation

Enclosures:

Letter dated Aug 17. w/encl (3 copies)

DIRR

OFFICE | RV Hurst: | CKB:DIRR | DER |

SURNAME | Hurst:vl | CKB:cl |

BATE | 8/29/60 | 8/7/60 | 8/2 9/60 |

Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-53)

i. S. Government printing office 16—62761—